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R epublic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region VI — Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAP1Z

DIVISION ADVISORY No. ° s. 2022
June 20,2022

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Education Program Supervisor-SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisor/OIC of the Districts
Division Youth Formation Coordinators
Public and Private Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

Attached is the Unnumbered Memorandum from the Assistant Secretary for Youth
Affairs and Special Concerns, Juan Valeriano C. Respicio IV, re: Request for Support
and Mobilization of the Nationwide Career Accelerator Program for Senior High
School Students, which is self-explanatory.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this ADVISORY is desired.

FOR THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT:

Chief Education Supervisor
School Goyernance and Operations Division
In-charge of the Division

Address: Banica, Roxas City
Contact Number: (036) 620 2371
Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph




Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

MEMORANDUM

For : Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister
Schools Division Superintendents
Region and Division Youth Formation Coordinators
School Heads
All Others Concerned

— ~e
From - ALERIANO'C. PICIO IV
Assistant Secretary
Youth Affairs and Special Concerns
Subject : REQUEST FOR SUPPORT AND MOBILIZATION OF THE
NATIONWIDE CAREER ACCELERATOR PROGRAM FOR
SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS

Date : June 13, 2022

In support to the Office of the Undersecretary for Administration (OUA) Memorandum
00-0622-0039 on the “Nationwide Career Accelerator Program for Senior High
School Students”, the Office of the Assistant Secretary for Youth Affairs and Special
Concerns (OASYASC), through its Youth Formation Division (YFD) encourages senior
high school (SHS) students to participate in said program.

The program is a skilling initiative of the Department of Education (DepEd) and
Microsoft Philippines that aims to create employment opportunities for SHS
students. It also aims to provide opportunities for SHS students to acquire work-
ready skills that meet industry standards and requirements.

In this regard, the OASYASC-YFD would like to request all Regional Directors and
Schools Division Superintendents — through their respective Youth Formation
Coordinators (YFCs)— to encourage participation of students from Grades 11 and 12
in said program.

Furthermore, SHS students who will participate are advised to register at the
following link: aka.ms/CAPRegister. For more information, kindly refer to the
attached OUA Memorandum.

For your information and guidance.

OASYASC:YFD
JCR:rfc:mgm

2/F Rizal Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City
Telephone No.: (02) 8687-2922; 8637-2407 Fax No.: (02) 8636-4876; 8637-6209; Website: www.deped.gov.ph



